
2025 Training Workshop
Saturday, February 22, 2025

10:00 a.m. – Noon
Livonia Civic Center Library

32777 Five Mile Rd, Livonia, MI

Frog & Toad Survey

New surveyors must attend the training.
Veteran surveyors are not required but are encouraged to attend.

Photos by MG Mittlestat

Volunteer surveyors commit to going out to assigned
wetland blocks at least twice a month from March through
July after dark, listening for at least three minutes, and
record what species of frogs and toads are calling. We
need community scientists like YOU to help collect this
important data for Rouge River wetland health.

Join the Frog & Toad Patrol!

Made possible by the generous support of

TheRouge.org/Rouge-Frog-Toad-Survey


